
 

 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE: January 18, 2017 
 
TO: Dan Duchniak 
 
FROM: Jeff Detro  
 
RE: Approve Back-Up 350 Horsepower Submersible Pump Motor – Additional Information 
 
 
 
As a follow-up to the previous memo, we have completed our work with two submersible pump suppliers, 
have reviewed the options submitted, and offer the summary as listed in the table below. 
 
 

Provider Item Total Cost 

Municipal Well & Pump 350 Horsepower (Hp) 2,300volt New Indar Motor $68,320.00 

Municipal Well & Pump 350 Hp 2,300volt Rebuilt Byron Jackson Motor $54,280.00 

Layne 350 Hp 2,300volt New Byron Jackson Motor $122,071.00 

 
In the past, the Utility has had very good experiences with Byron Jackson motors and the rebuilding 
process. 
 
It is our recommendation to award this purchase to Municipal Well & Pump in the amount of $54,280.00 
using the funds available in capital account #3250. 
 
Estimated delivery time is 8-10 weeks. 
 
 
Recommended Motion:  Move to approve the purchase of one – Rebuilt 350Hp Byron Jackson submersible 
motor from Municipal Well & Pump, for a cost of $54,280.00. 


	TO: Dan Duchniak

